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City of Kodiak
KODIAK POLICE DEPARTMENT
CHIEF OF POLICE

NEWS RELEASE

REPONSE TO 911 CALL HARASSMENT AND THEFT FROM A
VEHICLE

On September 16, 2015 at 5:20 PM, the Kodiak Police Department (KPD) received a 911
emergency call from a concerned citizen reporting an attempted theft from their motor vehicle
that was in progress. KPD is currently responding to concerns raised by the individual involved
in this incident. In an effort to preserve the individual’s privacy, no specific facts will be released
at this time; however, KPD has conducted its initia) review of this incident and has verified that
cach of the officers involved acted in a professional and dilatory manner during their
investigation and contact with the individual. Further, that any use-of-force was minimal and
necessary under the circumstances in order to maintain officer and community safety. KPD
recognizes the importance of an open and transparent dialogue with the community and looks

forward to providing more specific details after completing 2 more thorough review of the
incident.



